The Walk to Emmaus

"While they were talking and discussing, Jesus himself came near and walked with them."

Luke 24:15

Dear Friends and Family of

will be attending a "Walk to Emmaus" on . The "Walk to Emmaus" is a weekend of spiritual renewal with many beautiful gifts and surprises. One of them surprises is the mail that people attending receive from their loved ones and friends.

As sponsor, I am responsible for contacting family and close friends and asking them to send a note or letter so that they will receive it during this special weekend. Since it is a surprise, we sometimes have to do a little detective work in order to get the names and addresses of people from whom we need help. Perhaps you would like to pass this along to someone that you know that they would like to hear from.

This letter is an opportunity for you to express your appreciation of and what your relationship with them has meant and means to you. You might want to recall some humorous event or happening that has been special to the two of you. This is a letter of love and will be read only by . It is always a blessing to receive notes of love from family and friends.

Would you help make their "Walk to Emmaus" special by doing the following? Write a letter or card to and sign it.

- 1. Put the letter in an envelope and seal it.
- 2. Write " " on the front of the envelope **DO NOT** put your name on that envelope.
- 3. Put that envelope in a larger envelop and mail it to me **BEFORE** so that I can get it to the proper place **BEFORE** their walk starts.

My Address is:

You may also choose to email it to me at: I will print it and put it in an envelope.

This should be a complete surprise to , so please don't mention it to them until after they return from the Walk. I greatly appreciate your helping me with this surprise. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at

Thank you and May God bless you!